

THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE

London Road Buckingham MK18 1AT : 01280 812206

Tel: 01280 812206 Fax: 01280 822525

Email: office@buckingham.bucks.sch.uk
Website: www.buckinghamschool.com

Headteacher: Angela Wells

19 September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

PE Hooded Sweatshirts

I am writing to inform you of a new **optional** piece of Physical Education clothing.

As from Monday 2 October 2017 until Monday 16 October, you will be able to order a hooded sweatshirt for your child, as part of their Physical Education kit. There will be a two-week window for the order to be placed on ParentMail. A second order (ordering window to be opened at the beginning of our 2018 Spring Term, (29 January 2018 until 12 February 2018). These dates will be **only two periods** during the school year when orders can be placed due to the bulk nature of the orders.

The hooded sweatshirts will be black with an embroidered Buckingham School logo. Your child's surname will also be printed on the back of the sweatshirt. You will be able to purchase the hooded sweatshirt via ParentMail at the price of £17.50. When the order window has closed orders will be placed with our suppliers.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mr L Churchward Curriculum Leader for PE lchurchward@buckinghamschool.org













